
                                                                                                                                    
Huelva, 2014
To whom it may concern:
Mrs. Cecilia Eckard, 
I have had the pleasure of knowing Cecilia Eckard for five months during which time she has worked as a Language Assistant in our school CEIP San Jorge in Palos de la Frontera, Huelva (Spain) and carried out successfully all the jobs we have asked. I would like to take this opportunity to recommend for an abroad position. Cecilia has demonstrated great dedication in her work and she has proven to be a take-charge person who is able to successfully develop plans and implement them.  She works very hard, she is a very nice and friendly woman and she deservedly won the affection of all the students and teachers from our school. 
It is for these reasons that I offer high recommendations for Cecilia Eckard without reservation. Her way to be, her interest and dedication will truly be an asset to your program. If you have any questions regarding this recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Sincerely,

Sofía Vides Beltrán.  

Teacher in the Bilingual Project.  My e-mail: 
My school, CEIP San Jorge: E-mail: 
  
Address: C/ Huelva, nº 2.  CP: 21810 Palos de la Frontera. Huelva. España.
